
From:                              

Sent:                               04 March 2016 07:53

To:                                   LDF

Subject:                          SA48 (previously SA50) Park Road/Lynton Road N8

Dear Sir/Madam

If there is to be development of the above site, it should only be permitted if:
(a) it is of limited scale - and in particular limited height - so as to be consistent with the fabric, and preserve 
the amenity,  of the neighbouring residential streets
(b) it is not of an intensity such as to result in unreasonable demands on local infrastructure, including 
parking and
(c) it results in (at least) the replacement of green space lost with space of equivalent amenity

Yours faithfully

Katharine Ward
Palace Road
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